
 

 

 

Applications for Free School Meals and Uniform Allowance for the upcoming school year are 

currently open on EA Connect!  

The EA have prepared a guide for parents to ensure they have completed their application correctly 

and provided the relevant supporting documentation.  

For more information, including FAQs, visit: www.eani.org.uk/fsm 

 


